A note from the office.
 If your child has had a fever or vomiting in the last 24 hours they may not be at school.  They can return to school when they are fever or vomit free for 24 hours without the use of medication. This will help to prevent the spread of germs and keep our other students and staff healthy.  Please feel free to email our School Nurse, Michele Mayes, with any questions at mmayes@rcschool.org.

Thank you for your help in this matter,
RCS Staff
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